
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: April 25, 2023 

To: All College of Nursing Faculty and Students 

From: Jennifer Dunsford, Director Clinical Education 

Subject: C-19 Support Update May 2023 
 

 

Effective May 1, 2023, the COVID-19 Student Support Team will no longer be actively tracking COVID-

19 or other respiratory related illnesses. Students and staff will not be required to email the 

NursingC19@umanitoba.ca to report respiratory illnesses. Absence declaration forms must be 

submitted for each absence. 

The latest Shared Health Guidelines (Oct. 31/22) should be followed when experiencing a respiratory 

illness. The COVID-19 Student support Team will still be available via the above email for students and 

staff to consult if they are unsure as to how to proceed.  

Please see the attached Guideline and algorithm. These will also be posted on the College of Nursing 

UM Learn site.  You can continue to email NursingC19@umanitoba.ca with questions. 
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